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May 6, 2015 

 

Board of Regents 

State Board of Education 

89 Washington Avenue, Room 110 EB 

Albany, New York   12234 

 

Dear Members of the Board of Regents,  

 

The Chancellor’s Parent Advisory Council (CPAC) represents all the PAs/PTAs in New York 

City, and through them, the parents of the New York City public school system.  We are an 

extremely diverse group of parents with diverse views.  Nevertheless, we believe there is general 

consensus among New York City parents on what they would like to see from the state ELA and 

math state tests. 

 



(4) Upon request parents should be allowed to view their children’s specific tests and children’s 

responses – to verify the marking of the test, to ascertain whether their child has made “silly” 

errors or does not understand the material covered, and to build trust in the validity of the tests 

used to evaluate their children. 

 

(5) Results of state tests need to be made available in a more timely manner so that parents and 

the school system can assist children over the summer, teachers and principals can use the 


